

The Bluecoat School and Nursery Unit

working in partnership with The Stamford Children's Centre

Green Lane, Stamford, Lincolnshire. PE9 1HE Tel: (01780) 764202 Fax: (01780) 481311 Email: office@bluecoat.lincs.sch.uk

Head Teacher - Mrs C Hines

Tuesday 16th September 2014

<u>After School Football Provision – Y5/6</u>



Dear Parents

Thank you for returning the request for a place at the Y5/6 after school football club. I am pleased to advise that your child is being offered a place. The club starts this Friday 19th September and will run from 3.30pm and 4.30pm.

A reminder that the £3 charge for each session must be paid weekly if your child is to be able to attend. Payments should be brought into school on the day of their club in envelopes with your child's name and 'FOOTBALL CLUB' written on them so that we can pass the funds onto One Touch Soccer on your behalf.

Please make sure that your child has suitable kit and outdoor footwear in school for each session every week.

I am sure that the children will greatly enjoy being able to attend after school football coaching. If this proves successful, I am hoping that we will also be able to arrange additional sporting provision for them in the future.

Kind regards

Carol Hines Headteacher





